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Kewaskum Public Library has three (3) study rooms available on a first-come, first-serve basis. Two of 

the study rooms can accommodate one person and one room can accommodate up to two people.  

The purpose of the study rooms is to provide semi-private space for studying, meetings, quiet 

discussion, or related activities. Persons using the study rooms must keep in mind that the library is a 

public facility and any behavior that is disruptive to library operations or users will not be tolerated. 

Violators will be asked to vacate the premises if such behavior has occurred, and their study room 

privileges may be suspended.  

 

Rules of Use 

• Study room users must comply with the Library Code of Conduct. 

• Eating is not allowed in the study rooms. Beverages in spill proof containers are allowed.  

• Patrons are expected to leave the rooms in their original condition and free of trash. 

• There is no guarantee of a silent atmosphere inside each study room due to their proximity to 

one another and an open ceiling. Users of each study room are asked to be respectful of other 

patrons in adjacent study rooms and in the library. 

• Study rooms are available for use during the library’s open hours, and all rooms must be vacated 

15 minutes before closing. 

Violations of the Rules of Use may result in study room privileges being suspended.  


